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  Android Forensics Andrew Hoog,2011-06-15 Android Forensics covers an open
source mobile device platform based on the Linux 2.6 kernel and managed by
the Open Handset Alliance. This book provides a thorough review of the
Android platform including supported hardware devices, the structure of the
Android development project, and implementation of core services (wireless
communication, data storage, and other low-level functions).
  Digital Roots Gabriele Balbi,Nelson Ribeiro,Valérie Schafer,Christian
Schwarzenegger,2021-09-07 As media environments and communication practices
evolve over time, so do theoretical concepts. This book analyzes some of the
most well-known and fiercely discussed concepts of the digital age from a
historical perspective, showing how many of them have pre-digital roots and
how they have changed and still are constantly changing in the digital era.
Written by leading authors in media and communication studies, the chapters
historicize 16 concepts that have become central in the digital media
literature, focusing on three main areas. The first part, Technologies and
Connections, historicises concepts like network, media convergence,
multimedia, interactivity and artificial intelligence. The second one is
related to Agency and Politics and explores global governance, datafication,
fake news, echo chambers, digital media activism. The last one, Users and
Practices, is finally devoted to telepresence, digital loneliness,
amateurism, user generated content, fandom and authenticity. The book aims to
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shed light on how concepts emerge and are co-shaped, circulated, used and
reappropriated in different contexts. It argues for the need for a conceptual
media and communication history that will reveal new developments without
concealing continuities and it demonstrates how the analogue/digital
dichotomy is often a misleading one.
  The Bios Companion Phil Croucher,2001 This text describes the functions
that the BIOS controls and how these relate to the hardware in a PC. It
covers the CMOS and chipset set-up options found in most common modern BIOSs.
It also features tables listing error codes needed to troubleshoot problems
caused by the BIOS.
  Research in Intelligent and Computing in Engineering Raghvendra
Kumar,Nguyen Ho Quang,Vijender Kumar Solanki,Manuel Cardona,Prasant Kumar
Pattnaik,2021-01-04 This book comprises select peer-reviewed proceedings of
the international conference on Research in Intelligent and Computing in
Engineering (RICE 2020) held at Thu Dau Mot University, Vietnam. The volume
primarily focuses on latest research and advances in various computing models
such as centralized, distributed, cluster, grid, and cloud computing.
Practical examples and real-life applications of wireless sensor networks,
mobile ad hoc networks, and internet of things, data mining and machine
learning are also covered in the book. The contents aim to enable researchers
and professionals to tackle the rapidly growing needs of network applications
and the various complexities associated with them.
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  Radiotelegraph & Radiotelephone Codes, Prowords and Abbreviations John W
Alcorn VK2JWA,1997
  Computer Forensics Warren G. Kruse II,Jay G. Heiser,2001-09-26 Every
computer crime leaves tracks–you just have to know where to find them. This
book shows you how to collect and analyze the digital evidence left behind in
a digital crime scene. Computers have always been susceptible to unwanted
intrusions, but as the sophistication of computer technology increases so
does the need to anticipate, and safeguard against, a corresponding rise in
computer-related criminal activity. Computer forensics, the newest branch of
computer security, focuses on the aftermath of a computer security incident.
The goal of computer forensics is to conduct a structured investigation to
determine exactly what happened, who was responsible, and to perform the
investigation in such a way that the results are useful in a criminal
proceeding. Written by two experts in digital investigation, Computer
Forensics provides extensive information on how to handle the computer as
evidence. Kruse and Heiser walk the reader through the complete forensics
process–from the initial collection of evidence through the final report.
Topics include an overview of the forensic relevance of encryption, the
examination of digital evidence for clues, and the most effective way to
present your evidence and conclusions in court. Unique forensic issues
associated with both the Unix and the Windows NT/2000 operating systems are
thoroughly covered. This book provides a detailed methodology for collecting,
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preserving, and effectively using evidence by addressing the three A's of
computer forensics: Acquire the evidence without altering or damaging the
original data. Authenticate that your recorded evidence is the same as the
original seized data. Analyze the data without modifying the recovered data.
Computer Forensics is written for everyone who is responsible for
investigating digital criminal incidents or who may be interested in the
techniques that such investigators use. It is equally helpful to those
investigating hacked web servers, and those who are investigating the source
of illegal pornography.
  Managing & Using MySQL George Reese,Randy Yarger,Tim King,Hugh E.
Williams,2002 Covers topics including installation, configuration, sorting,
database design, transaction performance, security, Perl, PHP scripting, and
Java.
  The PC Engineer's Reference Book Phil Croucher,1996
  Federal acquisition regulation supplement (NASA/FAR supplement). United
States. National Aeronautics and Space Administration,1984
  Malware Analysis and Detection Engineering Abhijit Mohanta,Anoop
Saldanha,2020-11-05 Discover how the internals of malware work and how you
can analyze and detect it. You will learn not only how to analyze and reverse
malware, but also how to classify and categorize it, giving you insight into
the intent of the malware. Malware Analysis and Detection Engineering is a
one-stop guide to malware analysis that simplifies the topic by teaching you
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undocumented tricks used by analysts in the industry. You will be able to
extend your expertise to analyze and reverse the challenges that malicious
software throws at you. The book starts with an introduction to malware
analysis and reverse engineering to provide insight on the different types of
malware and also the terminology used in the anti-malware industry. You will
know how to set up an isolated lab environment to safely execute and analyze
malware. You will learn about malware packing, code injection, and process
hollowing plus how to analyze, reverse, classify, and categorize malware
using static and dynamic tools. You will be able to automate your malware
analysis process by exploring detection tools to modify and trace malware
programs, including sandboxes, IDS/IPS, anti-virus, and Windows binary
instrumentation. The book provides comprehensive content in combination with
hands-on exercises to help you dig into the details of malware dissection,
giving you the confidence to tackle malware that enters your environment.
What You Will Learn Analyze, dissect, reverse engineer, and classify malware
Effectively handle malware with custom packers and compilers Unpack complex
malware to locate vital malware components and decipher their intent Use
various static and dynamic malware analysis tools Leverage the internals of
various detection engineering tools to improve your workflow Write Snort
rules and learn to use them with Suricata IDS Who This Book Is For Security
professionals, malware analysts, SOC analysts, incident responders, detection
engineers, reverse engineers, and network security engineers This book is a
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beast! If you're looking to master the ever-widening field of malware
analysis, look no further. This is the definitive guide for you. Pedram
Amini, CTO Inquest; Founder OpenRCE.org and ZeroDayInitiative
  Information Science and Applications Kuinam J. Kim,Hye-Young Kim,2019-12-18
This book presents selected papers from the 10th International Conference on
Information Science and Applications (ICISA 2019), held on December 16–18,
2019, in Seoul, Korea, and provides a snapshot of the latest issues regarding
technical convergence and convergences of security technologies. It explores
how information science is at the core of most current research as well as
industrial and commercial activities. The respective chapters cover a broad
range of topics, including ubiquitous computing, networks and information
systems, multimedia and visualization, middleware and operating systems,
security and privacy, data mining and artificial intelligence, software
engineering and web technology, as well as applications and problems related
to technology convergence, which are reviewed and illustrated with the aid of
case studies. Researchers in academia, industry, and at institutes focusing
on information science and technology will gain a deeper understanding of the
current state of the art in information strategies and technologies for
convergence security. 
  Space Antenna Handbook William A. Imbriale,Steven Shichang Gao,Luigi
Boccia,2012-05-02 This book addresses a broad range of topics on antennas for
space applications. First, it introduces the fundamental methodologies of
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space antenna design, modelling and analysis as well as the state-of-the-art
and anticipated future technological developments. Each of the topics
discussed are specialized and contextualized to the space sector.
Furthermore, case studies are also provided to demonstrate the design and
implementation of antennas in actual applications. Second, the authors
present a detailed review of antenna designs for some popular applications
such as satellite communications, space-borne synthetic aperture radar (SAR),
Global Navigation Satellite Systems (GNSS) receivers, science instruments,
radio astronomy, small satellites, and deep-space applications. Finally it
presents the reader with a comprehensive path from space antenna development
basics to specific individual applications. Key Features: Presents a detailed
review of antenna designs for applications such as satellite communications,
space-borne SAR, GNSS receivers, science instruments, small satellites, radio
astronomy, deep-space applications Addresses the space antenna development
from different angles, including electromagnetic, thermal and mechanical
design strategies required for space qualification Includes numerous case
studies to demonstrate how to design and implement antennas in practical
scenarios Offers both an introduction for students in the field and an in-
depth reference for antenna engineers who develop space antennas This book
serves as an excellent reference for researchers, professionals and graduate
students in the fields of antennas and propagation, electromagnetics,
RF/microwave/millimetrewave systems, satellite communications, radars,
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satellite remote sensing, satellite navigation and spacecraft system
engineering, It also aids engineers technical managers and professionals
working on antenna and RF designs. Marketing and business people in
satellites, wireless, and electronics area who want to acquire a basic
understanding of the technology will also find this book of interest.
  The Alchemy Key Stuart Nettleton,2016-02-17 The Alchemy Key
  Clause Manual United States. General Services Administration. Office of
Federal Supply and Services. Policy and Review Division (FCP),1984
  Sialobiology: Structure, Biosynthesis and Function. Sialic Acid
Glycoconjugates in Health and Disease Joe Tiralongo,Ivan Martinez-
Duncker,2013-02-13 This ebook presents a summary of central aspects of
sialobiology (i.e., the study of sialic acid and its relevance to biology).
The importance of substitution by the sugar sialic acid and the role played
by sialylated structures (eg. glycoproteins, glycolipids, glycoconjugates) in
immune recognition, neural cell growth, embryogenesis and disease development
including microbial pathogenesis and cancer progression, has become well-
established. Since 1995, the field of sialobiology has expanded greatly as
many of the key enzymes involved in sialic acid biosynthesis, as well as the
vast majority of sialic acid binding lectins involved in immune recognition,
have only been cloned, characterised and structural eluciated after the
publication of earlier works on the subject. This e-book also covers these
recent developments. Chapters in this e-book have been contributed by eminent
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sialobiologists. Therefore, a book of this nature is timely and will prove to
be a definitive volume with a high impact in this field for glycobiologists
and cell biologists.
  iPhone and iOS Forensics Andrew Hoog,Katie Strzempka,2011-07-25 iPhone and
iOS Forensics is a guide to the forensic acquisition and analysis of iPhone
and iOS devices, and offers practical advice on how to secure iOS devices,
data and apps. The book takes an in-depth look at methods and processes that
analyze the iPhone/iPod in an official legal manner, so that all of the
methods and procedures outlined in the text can be taken into any courtroom.
It includes information data sets that are new and evolving, with official
hardware knowledge from Apple itself to help aid investigators. This book
consists of 7 chapters covering device features and functions; file system
and data storage; iPhone and iPad data security; acquisitions; data and
application analysis; and commercial tool testing. This book will appeal to
forensic investigators (corporate and law enforcement) and incident response
professionals. Learn techniques to forensically acquire the iPhone, iPad and
other iOS devices Entire chapter focused on Data and Application Security
that can assist not only forensic investigators, but also application
developers and IT security managers In-depth analysis of many of the common
applications (both default and downloaded), including where specific data is
found within the file system
  United States V. Patterson ,1962



11

  Digital Media and Textuality Daniela Côrtes Maduro,2017-12-31 Due to
computers' ability to combine different semiotic modes, texts are no longer
exclusively comprised of static images and mute words. How have digital media
changed the way we write and read? What methods of textual and data analysis
have emerged? How do we rescue digital artifacts from obsolescence? And how
can digital media be used or taught inside classrooms? These and other
questions are addressed in this volume that assembles contributions by
artists, writers, scholars and editors such as Dene Grigar, Sandy Baldwin,
Carlos Reis, and Frieder Nake. They offer a multiperspectival view on the way
digital media have changed our notion of textuality.
  The Australian Official Journal of Trademarks ,1906
  Practical Mobile Forensics Rohit Tamma,Oleg Skulkin,Heather Mahalik,Satish
Bommisetty,2020-04-09 Become well-versed with forensics for the Android, iOS,
and Windows 10 mobile platforms by learning essential techniques and
exploring real-life scenarios Key FeaturesApply advanced forensic techniques
to recover deleted data from mobile devicesRetrieve and analyze data stored
not only on mobile devices but also on the cloud and other connected
mediumsUse the power of mobile forensics on popular mobile platforms by
exploring different tips, tricks, and techniquesBook Description Mobile phone
forensics is the science of retrieving data from a mobile phone under
forensically sound conditions. This updated fourth edition of Practical
Mobile Forensics delves into the concepts of mobile forensics and its
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importance in today's world. The book focuses on teaching you the latest
forensic techniques to investigate mobile devices across various mobile
platforms. You will learn forensic techniques for multiple OS versions,
including iOS 11 to iOS 13, Android 8 to Android 10, and Windows 10. The book
then takes you through the latest open source and commercial mobile forensic
tools, enabling you to analyze and retrieve data effectively. From inspecting
the device and retrieving data from the cloud, through to successfully
documenting reports of your investigations, you'll explore new techniques
while building on your practical knowledge. Toward the end, you will
understand the reverse engineering of applications and ways to identify
malware. Finally, the book guides you through parsing popular third-party
applications, including Facebook and WhatsApp. By the end of this book, you
will be proficient in various mobile forensic techniques to analyze and
extract data from mobile devices with the help of open source solutions. What
you will learnDiscover new data extraction, data recovery, and reverse
engineering techniques in mobile forensicsUnderstand iOS, Windows, and
Android security mechanismsIdentify sensitive files on every mobile
platformExtract data from iOS, Android, and Windows platformsUnderstand
malware analysis, reverse engineering, and data analysis of mobile
devicesExplore various data recovery techniques on all three mobile
platformsWho this book is for This book is for forensic examiners with basic
experience in mobile forensics or open source solutions for mobile forensics.
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Computer security professionals, researchers or anyone looking to gain a
deeper understanding of mobile internals will also find this book useful.
Some understanding of digital forensic practices will be helpful to grasp the
concepts covered in the book more effectively.
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